
ANNOUNCEMENT Maria von Linden-Price 2024
The Maria von Linden-Price seeks to reward extraordinary commitment to
the cause of gender equality at the University of Bonn. Every now and then,
there will be an individual, a group or an initiative working for gender equality
in their area, out of voluntary commitment and investing a great deal of time
and effort on top of their regular responsibilities.

Who can be nominated?
In order to be considered for the prize,
individuals or groups must be
nominated. Nominess can be
individuals or groups from any area of
the university, who have demonstrated
particular commitment to gender
equality in their area. 

What must be included in a 
nomination?
The nomination should include a 
description of the individual's or 
group's work, including background, 
objectives, expected effect and (if 
applicable) measures taken to 
establish it on a permanent basis.

What prizes are being
awarded?
Individuals are awarded 1.000 €, 
groups can receive up to 2.000 € in 
prize money.

Use of prize money
The prize money for groups and 
departments is earmarked for funding 
or permanently establishing gender 
equality measures at the university.

Deadline for the nomination
01. Februar 2024

Submitting a nomination
Please submit your suggestion to the
Gender Equality Office of the
University of Bonn: 

Felicitas Frigge 
frigge@zgb.uni-bonn.de

More information on the Maria 
von Linden-Price 2024

Prize 2024


